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The Lesson 

This lesson offering is from Vitvan’s series on How To Take The Journey.  In this lesson on Conscious 

Functioning,   Vitvan beautifully expresses cosmic unfolding as a “creative overflow”. He points to the 

positive and negative build-up of energy in each of us, often emotional in nature, and the eventual 

development of conscious choice in channeling this force. So stated, “Man is brought up from the animal 

state step-by-step until his sensibilities, his faculties become opened, developed, unfolded and he glimpses 

or sees the Plan.” 

 

 

The Summer of 2022 is almost upon us! This year’s SNO Summer Seminar 2022 is titled, “Foundational 

Understanding and Practices”. The intention of this year’s seminar is to encourage a deepening of 

awareness to the field that is called ‘The School of the Natural Order’. There are many techniques, skillful 

means, insights, etc. in the “how to” expansion of one’s individual awareness; awareness into Stillness, 

into the I AM. Potential classes to be offered cover a wide range of exploration:  Music, Painting, 

Meditation, Dance, Yoga, Breathwork, and more! Class descriptions and presenter information are 

forthcoming and will be posted on the SNO website. 

 

We will be gathering here at Home Farm for seminar, as well as providing several classes via the Zoom 

platform. SNO Summer Seminar 2022 dates are scheduled from August 1
st
-August 5

th
, Monday-Friday. 

Should you have inquiries about the upcoming seminar, desire accommodations, or would like to be a 

presenter, please contact us at: sno@sno.org. 

 

 

Heartfelt Gratitude goes out to all persons who so generously donated to the school’s Flood Relief Fund. 

Through a combined group effort, we raised $3,600! These funds will assist with some of the road repair, 

drainage & culverts and re-fortifying our pond. There continues to be multiple upkeep and maintenance 

needs at our school headquarters. Please keep us in mind for future donations in the continuing efforts 

for revitalization. You are most appreciated. 

 

 

May the Peace and the Power of the Infinite Spirit 

Which passes all understanding 

Hold us and keep us 

In the Love of the Christed-consciousness 

While we are seemingly separated 

One from another. 
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